
 

October 16, 2020 
 
 
Dear Brother and Sisters, 
 
May the Lord give you peace! 
At the last Council meeting of IFC-TOR, the Council was able to make more definitive plans for 
the upcoming General Assembly.  We are sending this information now so that you can SAVE 
THE DATE: 

GROWING IN UNIVERSAL LOVE WITH 
UNDIVIDED HEARTS 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY OF THE IFC-TOR 
MAY 16-22, 2022 

at 
DOMUS PACIS, ASSISI 

 
We will send the usual convocation, registration materials and other details after our council 
meeting in September 2021.  This is a notification of the dates so that you put it on your 
calendar.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Pace e Bene! 

Sr. Deborah LOCKWOOD, President IFC-TOR    
Sr. M. Magdalena SCHMITZ, Vice-President   
Sr. Joanne BRAZINSKI, Councilor 
Sr. Dolores CANEO, Councilor 
Sr. Benigna AOKO, Councilor 
Bro. Franco KANNAMPUZHA, Councilor 


